
 

 

 

 

 

 

KPI CUE SHEET      June 2019 

 

 

Annual General Meeting – June 26th 

 

New Executive: 

 

President – Shannon Lever 

Vice President- Darrell Nunn 

Treasurer-Richard Pickard 

Secretary-Debbie MacGillvray 

 

By-laws were passed with a few changes which include a review of policies every two 

years or sooner as required. 

 

EODL – The majority agreed that KPI should host the 2020 One Act Play Festival in 

November 2020.  The EODL’s quarterly meeting will be held in Kemptville in 

September. 

 

President’s Award for 2018-2019- Recipients were Lee Gaw and Cathie Raina. 

 

Executive Meetings: 

 

Role of Producer – A director is required prior to any production getting underway. See 

Production Guidelines. 

 

Fall Play – Blithe Spirit by Noel Coward under the direction of Darrell Nunn on from 

October 24-27th. 

 

Spring Play 2020 – the suggestion is that KPI do (2) one act plays.  

 

Publicity Chair – this position is required to promote KPI at large and to “brand” KPI. 

 

Community Outreach – discussion took place re new members.  KPI could reach out to 

area high schools as they might not be aware of the “non-musical” theatre opportunities 

in Kemptville. 

 

EODL – Paul Rochon sent out a survey to members to see if there are enough volunteers 

to support an EODL One Act Play Festival in the Fall of 2020.  He has also ascertained 

that the NGMC is available for the period Nov. 5-8th to host the festival.  
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Fall Play 2020 – discussed having (2) one act plays. Decision for the new executive. 

 

Murder Mystery – Community Living consider having one. Equinelle wants one as well. 

 

Forms related to KPI – now on the website. 

 

Ticket Prices – to be raised from $15 to $20 with a $15 ticket price for youth 16 and 

under. 

 

Costume Hut – antique desk donated and not used in eight years may be used in the Fall 

production.  This piece of KPI history could be advertised during the  performances and 

sold by silent auction with funds going to the Lung Association. 

 

Welcome Package – a welcome package including a KPI T-shirt be provided to new 

members. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


